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Comments: I'm commenting on the proposed "mountain coaster" because I am worried that it would be disruptive

to wildlife and the ecosystem of the Sandia Mountains. This would require clearing of land and trees, and we

repeatedly see that such a disruption is damaging to the larger environment. Also, I'm not sure there is a need for

a mountain coaster. If you want to give people year-round recreational opportunities in the mountains, develop

opportunities for people to learn more about the wilderness and how to protect it. Create groups of people to pick

up litter in the mountains. I don't know, maybe these things already exist, but if they do, I've never heard of them.

Money diverted from a coaster could be used to advertise programming.


